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Laboratory Services

Effective February 27, 2018 St. Luke’s Hospital and Clinic
Laboratories will have revised reporting for Peripheral Smear to
Pathology and Bone Marrows.

e Results of the CBC will no longer be charted in the Laboratory
EMR. This information will be provided in the Pathology report.

If you have questions, please contact Steven Eastep, M.D.
(218)249-3092, Laboratory Medical Director or Terry Olsen,
MT (ASCP) (218) 249-5023, Hematology Technical Specialist.



